



Date/Time	Thursday 2nd November @ 3.15pm
Location	All Saints School Hall
Attending	Mrs Charlotte Whitehurst, Mrs Angharad Butler, Mrs Sarah Evans, Mrs Andrea Kenny, Miss Alice Thompson-Smith, Ms Isabel Ufton, Amy Louise Shaw, Miss Bronya Jackson, Mrs Lucy Mildwater, Mrs Anneli pearce.
Apologies	Ms Emma Beaman, Mrs Angharad Butler, Mrs Nicola Rollinson, Mrs Kim Pym, Mrs Emily Bell, Mrs Marissa Pashby, Mrs Jennifer Ingram.

Agenda Item	Notes	Actions
Review Bingo Beer, Curry fundraiser Any Feedback? What went well? What didnt?	The night ran really well. We did change a few things throughout the night i.e actually taking orders at the tables this saved loads of time on the night. The small slips that isabel printed probably wont be used next time will just get guests to hand in their tickets on entry when they get there free drink.	
2018 fundraisers - The big 3! Discuss and agree dates and themes based on 2017 events/success	spring fling - April 18 Summer Sizzler - July 18 (Sports Day) Autumn Fun - October 18	Spring Fling Think it would be best for this to be a family event next year not a meal at the white hart. Thinking it would be best being earlier so not clashing with other events. Feb 2nd - Pig Race/Hog Roast. CW/Anthony Cheadle got some connections to ask around for the pig racing. Isabel U to ask bout Hog roast!! Louise Fletcher Chard has the hog roast machine AB to enquire bout this. Summer Sizzler (Sports Day) Sports day is on the 29th June we feel that we should

		<p>organise something to start after the sports day. Start sports day abit later at 2pm. After do a BBQ, food on school playground. Possibly do an parent/adult sports day/games too if we use the rec maybe make a contribution to the rec committee. It could be a mini strawberry fayre have a bouncy castle, face painting, gazebo's. try and get some companies to donate/sponsor. Pencil in the week after just incase of rain.</p> <p>Autunm Fun Fri 12th Oct Curry/Bingo/beer night again.</p>
<p>Discuss and agree a christmas fundraiser. Mention of santa shop at last meeting. Also a suggestion of FLSA giving each child a gift (selection box or books)</p>	<p>Santas secret shop - mums/dads the child choses what gift they want to get theres £3.50 per gift. Normally 4/5 choices per mum /dad. Mon 15th Dec Bronya said that there was some Hampers left from harvest they were a good idea for the christmas/nativity 7th dec 2017</p> <p>use £50 out of the FLSA fund to get all the kids a little pressie that santa could hand out on the last day of term?</p>	<p>CW,AB and AB to source the gifts and then arrange a day to do prep,wrapping etc..</p> <p>see what we need for more hampers and do a raffle at the nativity, ask for donations on non-uniform day. Anneli said she will help with wrapping and/or the shop. Andrea to let us know the breakdown of boys to girls including pre school for the christmas present.</p>
<p>Discuss opportunity to hold a table top fundraiser in January.</p>	<p>Invite outside of school. Mix of white elephant, cake stalls, and local businesses! £5 per table £1 entry???</p> <p>How many tables can we fit in.</p>	<p>We feel charging people on entry would put them off so we will be providing refreshments at a charge. Sat Jan 13th 2-4pm. All profits from each stall gets to keep it. class rooms table are smaller so therefore can fit in possibly 18 - 20 stalls.</p>

<p>FLSA Night out</p>	<p>trying to get everyone involved in the helping with all the events this year to get together for a well earned night out? Theres a night out at the Bear in Uttoxeter 10 th November.</p>	<p>A few people cant make the 10th so we said we would try and arrange another night out before christmas.</p>
<p>AOB</p>	<p>Trim Trail in the playground in desperate need of repair as the children are not allowed to play on it!! Some parents have volunteered which would be the best option as to outsource it would cost the school up to £1000. All the workwork within the playground needs treating before winter so that it lasts longer. Fencing, sheds, planters, and the fencing around the play area on the rec.</p> <p>FLSA - Balance at moment is ~£3024 School requested that they deperately need to get some more books for the reading scheme - updated ones for all year groups ~£1000 The FLSA were asked by AK if we would fund the renewal of the Umbrella License which they use in school to show films this is £85 - we all agreed this was ok. AK is going to ask for a wish list from all the teachers within school to see what the school needs to improve the learning of the children. This should give us something to aim towards as we have 3 events planned in for next year to give us a focus on what we are raising the money for.</p>	<p>AB to approach the parents who have volunteered to see if they are still available. If not get someone else to mend it. AK has a list of the problems with the trail and said she can email out to anyone willing to mend. LM said that she could have a look at what is needed and ask Chum to help if required. Thought it would be a good idea to get a task force together of willing parents to meet at school on weekend day and get it all painted!! LM and CW are to get a quote for the paint and brushes! AB to get a poster together advertising the Spruce up idea?? 19th Nov 2017 10am - 1pm</p>